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Dear Parent/Carer,                    1st July 2024 
 
I hope you are well at this time. I am writing with an update on Year 11 GCSE results day and post-16 transition. 
 
GCSE Results: 
This year’s GCSE results will be released to students on Thursday 22nd August 2024. The Academy will be open for 
students to collect their results from 9.30am until 12.00pm. If your child cannot make this time slot or are unable 
attend the site at all on 22nd August due to other commitments please contact the Academy at the earliest 
opportunity so we can discuss how and when they will receive their results. It is important to note that results 
received in August are provisional and final results certificates will not be issued until the autumn term.  
 
There may be questions that you or the school will want to raise about the final grades awarded. If you have a 
question about the grades awarded or feel that you would like the grade(s) reviewed, you will need to contact us 
and we will follow the process outlined by the Joint Council for Qualifications Guide Appeals process. 
 
If a student wants to re-sit exams in a subject there will be a full exam series in the autumn. We are awaiting further 
guidance on the autumn exam series including how exam entries will be funded and when results will be published, 
however where possible we will look to offer the opportunity for students to re-sit exams with us if our building and 
staffing capacity allows. 
 
Post-16 College applications 
 
Many EBN students have placements secured for September, however if your child does not yet have a destination 
confirmed please contact us at the school. Staff will be on hand on GCSE results day to support students and provide 
advice and guidance around the next steps in this process.  We will also be available in September should you or 
your child have any questions/issues or need any support in the process. 
 
Finally, can I thank you for your support during your child’s time at EBN Academy. We wish them and you all the best 
for the future. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Matthew Baldwin 
Executive Head Teacher 
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